SISTERS OF ST. JOSEPH OF CARONDELET
FOR THE PRESENTATION WHEN NOT ABLE TO SHOW THE VIDEO

(If possible, use the song “Pescador de Hombres/Fisher of Men”, verses 1 and 2 at the beginning and verses 3 and 4 at the end.)

The Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet have been in Peru since 1962. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]They are called to serve the poor who, before the crisis of the pandemic, were the among the 73% of the Peruvian population who are underemployed, or part of the "informal" workforce.  "Informal" means they are day laborers or people who must go out each day trying to sell whatever they can to earn enough to feed their families that day   

Typical of this population are the people of Canto Chico, home to a community of four Sisters of St. Joseph, two are teachers, one a counselor and one works in prison ministry.  
Outside of work hours, their home was a tutoring center for area children who were served by the sisters and helped by a few college students from the barrio who are signs of what the children can aspire to.  

Today, because they cannot receive the children in the house, the sisters are walking the neighborhood, looking for white flags flown by the households who have no food.  Donations allow the sisters to provide food baskets for as many of their neighbors as they can and also for the women who join forces to cook together for neighborhood groups.    

In Tacna, where the sisters have worked with a Fe y Alegria (Faith and Joy) school since 1993, sisters are helping the faculty and families deal with the pandemic crisis that has worsened already difficult conditions, offering educational, psychological and spiritual support.  

Despite admirable efforts on the part of the government and the church, urgent needs are overwhelming the country.  

Our sisters' work is simple.  They are there for their neighbor in need, whether that need is a listening ear, a shared prayer, emergency food or an informal, street-side funeral that can't be held in church during the time of pandemic.  

The Sisters of St. Joseph's hands are on the oars, rowing upstream with a people in great need.  If you are willing and able to help them we ask you to do so in three ways: 
· Pray for them and for our brothers and sisters throughout the world who are facing the overwhelming challenges of poverty, injustice and the pandemic.  
· Do your part to live your baptismal call to prophecy by working toward a world characterized by social and economic justice. 
· If you are able, contribute to the sisters' work among Peru's impoverished people by giving to the mission appeal being made today or mailing a contribution to 
Sisters of St. Joseph Mission Fund
10777 Sunset Office Dr. Suite 10 
St. Louis, Mo 63127


FOR THE BULLETIN
The Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet have been in Peru since 1962.  They have dedicated themselves to the poor in multiple ministries including education, health care, parish ministry, catechesis, counseling, prison ministry, campus ministry, care of immigrants, neighborhood outreach.  They need your prayers and you help to continue their mission among the people of Peru.  Thank you.  
Sisters of St. Joseph Mission Fund
10777 Sunset Office Dr. Suite 10 
St. Louis, Mo 63127

